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Fundraising Policy 

 
It is the policy of CCRC Ltd., that all parents become involved in fund-raising at least once a year, without 

which we will lose our Charitable Status, thus losing the numerous benefits that this brings to the Resource 

Centre.  The purpose of fund-raising is: 

 

� to ensure fees are kept to a minimum, thereby allowing all children in the community to avail of the 

service  

� to  contribute to the continuation of a quality child-care service 

� to ensure the participation of parents at all levels of the Resource Centre service 

� to highlight the service within the wider community. 

 

 

 

 

 
Adopted at a meeting of Corrandulla Community Resource Centre Ltd. / Board of Directors 

 

Date______________________________  Date___________________________ 

 

By________________________________ By______________________________ 
Manager Chairperson 

 

  

 


